HEAA Newsletter

October Edition

Upcoming Events:
Pizza and Gameson 11/16 at
5:30 pm

Chili cook off was a success! Attendance was low
but the chili was fantastic!

Friday, December 6, 2024

At Martha's Orchard located south of U. S. 40 at 6578 S, Co. Rd. 400 E

‘ ’ Social hour - 6:00 - 7:00 p.m. Dinner at 7:00 p.m.

. Menu: Hors d'oeuvres, Salad Bar, Pot Roast with Vegetables, Chicken Breast, Green Beans, Rolls,
Tea, Lemonade and Dessert. All you can eat for only $15.00 per person. Kids under 8 will be $7.50.

DEADLINE FOR RESERVATIONS is November 30.
Bring a $5.00 to $10.00 wrapped gift if you wish to join in the gift exchange. (No gag gifts please.)

BYOB if you want an alcoholic beverage.

Mail your check (payable to HCAA) to Wilma Winings, 2685 S Co. Rd. 300 E, Danville IN 46122.

By Katelynn Matthews 9



IN MEMORY

James Gordon Graham
10/11/33 - 10/16/24

Jim was a charter member of HCAA. He served as President of our organization in 1993 and 1994. Jim
graduated from Danville high school and then attended Purdue University. After graduating and
receiving his Naval officer commission, he entered the Navy's jet pilot program, becoming the
shortest pilot in the U. S. Navy. After his service in the Navy, Jim transitioned to the Army as a
helicopter pilot for the Indiana National Guard and retired as a Lieutenant Colonel. Jim had a passion
for aviation, learning to fly before learning to drive. He flew for many years. Jim was married to
Roberta who passed away in February.
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NOVEMBER BOARD MEETING NOTES

Treasurers Report:
e Balance is $2861.14
e No changes since the last meeting
e The balance should change after the Christmas party tickets are taken care of.

Old Business:

e Robert and Vern took the old fridge to the dump. Randy donated the new fridge
and it is up and running. Thanks again Randy! We are not quite sure who took care
of helping with the new fridge, but we are very thankful. Thanks to whomever
helped take care of it!

e We worked to catch the extra friends from the barn. So far, no luck. We aren't
sure if the mouse is outsmarting us or if it decided to move out.

e Be sure to check past emails about the Christmas dinner, Wilma has been diligent
on getting everything together!

New Business:
e This weekend we will host pizza and games. Be sure to come hungry and bring
games!



